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To whom it may concern,

My name is Caroline Coburn and I am currently attending Ohio State University. I am writing to advocate for a third
hearing during the academic year.

I have concerns that this gas plant is not being built in the interest of the people living in Columbus. There are long
term environmental dangers to fracking, and a school like Ohio State should recognize that and shift towards
renewable energy, not fossil fuels.

I urge everyone to reconsider this application for a gas plant.

Sincerely,
Caroline Coburn
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